
 9th May 24 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 11 pupils have made a good start on their revision                  

programme and first written GCSE exams this week. I am           

impressed with the dedication seen so far and this bodes well for 

the week ahead. 

 

At the time of writing, Year 13 students are preparing for their 

leavers events with rounders and a BBQ today followed by their 

final assembly tomorrow. Year 11 events take place towards the 

end of the exam period. 

 

Year 7 and 8 revision weeks are also underway in preparation for 

their summer exams. I wish all our pupils all the best for the        

exams over the next few weeks. 

 

This week has seen lots of sports fixtures once again including the 

Year 7 tennis team’s debut against KES on Tuesday.  

 

 

In addition the U12 football team defeated Norton Hill yesterday to become BANES Champions, a fantastic 

achievement. 

 

Well done to all attending the after school clubs and representing their school in fixtures. On Friday our U13s 

are taking part in our school’s Play to Wimbledon competition which leads to County Finals and ultimately 

the chance to play at Wimbledon. I hope all the boys enjoy taking part. 

 

 

Calendar 
 Thursday 9th May 

GCSE Written Exams begin 
  

Monday 13th May 

A Level Written Exams begin 
  

w/c  Monday 13th May 

Year 7 Exams Week 
  

w/c  Monday 20th May 

Year 8 Exams Week  
 

Friday 24th May  

End of Term 
 

Monday 3rd June 

Start of Summer Term 
  



 

Yesterday five Year 10 pupils: Oscar, Aamaan, Henry, 

Toby and Oliver took part in the Aspire Conference at the 

Royal High School along with pupils from all the               

secondary schools across Bath. Mr Quintin, who            

accompanied our pupils said they represented Beechen 

Cliff brilliantly and took part in workshops including    

Careers in Law, Creation of Number and How to Make 

More Impactful Choices in Our Everyday Lives.  

Finally, I would like to draw your attention to an online 

safety event for parents taking place after half term.           

Further information on this event has been emailed to 

parents and is also available later in this newsletter. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

T.D.Markall 

Headteacher 

Careers Newsletter 

The newest edition of our Beechen Cliff Future Horizon Careers publication is published alongside this 

school newsletter.   

If you would like any further support or information please let me know careers@beechencliff.org.uk 

 

Mrs Emma Pascoe 

Head of Careers  

mailto:careers@beechencliff.org.uk


REPORTING ALL       

PUPIL ABSENCES 
All absences from School including  late arrivals 

and medical appointments are to be reported to School 

promptly.  

Please take note of the following correct direct contact 

details.  

Lower School Pupils  

To report a Lower School absence please call the School 

direct on 01225 485222  OR email the lower school 

attendance at attendance@beechencliff.org.uk.  

Sixth Form Students  

For a Sixth Form student absence please call the School 

direct on 01225 485221 OR you can email Sixth Form 

attendance at sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk 

PLANNED ABSENCES 

For planned absences please complete an                        

absence request form found on the school website and   

return it to the attendance office or to                               

attendance@beechencliff.org.uk 

Menu of the week 14th May  

Monday: Pork and Bean Stew, Potato and  

Chickpea Curry 

Tuesday:  Sloppy Joe’s, (W), Quorn Sloppy Joe’s 

(W) As requested by Theo 

Wednesday:  Herb Roasted Chicken, Squash 

Feta and Red Onion Pasty (W,D) 

Thursday: Toad in the Hole (W,D), Courgette 

and Pea Falafel with Sweet chilli Mayo  

Friday: Squid and Prawn Risotto, Tomato and 

Pepper Pasta Bake (W,D) 

 

Can I also ask that all accounts are topped up at 

all times to avoid disappointment.  

 

Dan Keal 

Chef 

 

If your son or daughter is in either year 11 or 13 

please can you make sure they are topped up at 

all times as there will be no overdraft facility 

for them, from this week. 

 

 

Key Notices 

Safeguarding - 'Reliability Online' 

 

Childnet have worked with the Childnet Youth Advisory Board to create ‘Reliability Online’, a      

resource helping young people to decide what they can trust when they are online. The resource     

covers a variety of risks including AI generated imagery, scams, fake news, giveaways, body image, 

and social media bots.  We suggest using the link (above) to go through this resource with your         

children to develop their understanding of how to know what to trust online. 

 

 

Mike Ambrose 

Deputy Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead 

(W) = Contains Wheat Products 

(D) = Contains Dairy Products 

(V) = Vegan alternative  

mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FFqe1Q6GgkjesgDqznNyx4qghbriwayda8W9VBWX-qo/edit
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://www.childnet.com/resources/reliability-online/


Change of Lunchtime for Years 9 and 11 

As you will know, pupils students in Year 11 and 13 

will be taking their final GCSE and A Level exams in 

the coming weeks. These exams will determine the  

final grades for their subjects and as such it is             

important that we support them as much as possible so 

that they are able to demonstrate what they have 

learned over the past years and can realise their            

aspirations for their next steps in education or           

employment.   

Change of lunch and period 4 lessons for Year 11 

from Tuesday 7th May.  

In order to ensure that Year 11 pupils have a full lunch 

break before their afternoon exams, their lunch time 

will switch to the first lunchtime from 12:30 -1:15pm 

each day. Period 4 lessons will therefore take place 

from 1:15 - 2:15pm.  

Change of lunch and period 4 lessons for Year 9 from 

Tuesday 7th May. In order to accommodate this, Year 

9 pupils will  also swap lunchtime and will have their  

lunchtime from 1:30 - 2:15pm.                                                                

 

Their period 4 lesson will therefore switch and will 

take place from 12:30 - 1:30pm.          

This arrangement will stay in place for the rest of the 

academic year. Once they begin Year 10 this will also 

be the arrangement for their lunchtimes.  

 

Showing respect for pupils and students taking          

exams. 

May I take this opportunity to remind all of our pupils 

that these exams are important and those taking them 

have been working hard in the build up. Can we           

therefore all show our respect by making sure we take 

notice of signs showing where and when exams are     

taking place and maintaining silence in these locations 

so that those taking them have the best possible        

opportunity to achieve their full potential.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 

me.  

 

Andrew Seal 

Deputy Headteacher—Curriculum and Assessment 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

With the first GCSE exams starting tomorrow, I wanted to remind you that you can see the daily 

timetable of revision sessions and pre exam briefings using this link: 

Year 11 Timetable during Examinations 2024. The link is also available on their tutor group google 

classrooms.  

 

It would be helpful to look over the schedule with your son each day to see what is coming up. They 

will also look at this in tutor time.  

 

Good luck to all of our Year 11 pupils! They have spent a long time preparing for these exams and I 

wish them all the very best of luck.   

 

Kind regards 

 

Andrew Seal 

Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum and Assessment) 

 

GCSE EXAMS COMMENCE 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1azC6HFXewj2K8U_LvUdgFny4ZG8bXAsPckbvKKC6UC8/edit?usp=sharing


 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety Focus Day - June 6th 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am very pleased to give you advance notice that we have been able to secure the services of Karl 

Hopwood to run an Online Safety Focus Day on 6th June, having previously visited us in January 

2023. Sessions will be run for Years 7-12 in school and there will also be an online session for        

parents in the evening, which will take place at 7pm and last around one hour. 

 

Karl is an independent online safety expert. He is a member of the UK Council for Internet Safety 

and sits on the UKCIS evidence group, education working group and the early warning group as 

well as on the advisory board for the UK Safer Internet Centre. He was recently part of an expert 

steering group with TikTok looking at harmful and dangerous online challenges. 

 

Karl has worked for a number of organisations in the UK and abroad including the Child                       

Exploitation and Online Protection Centre, British Educational and Communications Technology 

Agency, the European Commission, the UN and several Local Authorities within the UK and in      

Europe. 

 

He has an abundance of expertise in how to help keep our children safe when online, as well as        

being able to keep parents up to speed with the latest online trends and issues. As both a teacher 

and a parent of teenage boys I have always found his input to be enlightening and I would          

wholeheartedly recommend this session to you - it will be a very worthwhile hour to help you to 

understand what it is like to be a teenager in the online world. 

 

If you would like to attend the online session for parents please sign up using the Google Form         

below: 

 

Online Safety Focus Day - Attendance Google Form 

 

We will then email you the link for the event prior to the evening. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

C Hall          K Mather 

Head of Year 8         Head of Sixth Form 

Deputy Safeguarding Lead      Deputy Safeguarding Lead 
 

https://forms.gle/FBKfPNEpBLeZKrzy6


Vacancies at Beechen Cliff 
 

 

Head of Mathematics 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/head-of-mathematics-1418244 

Closing date: Monday 13th May 

 

Level 3 Business Administrator Apprenticeship 

https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/1000248171 

Closing date: Thursday 16th May 2024 

 

'Helldivers 2' 

With a peak simultaneous player count of almost 500,000, it’s 

safe to say that Helldivers 2 has taken the games industry by 

storm, attracting a wide array of fans from all over the world 

and – more importantly – from various age groups. Many 

young gamers are actively playing this title, both with friends 

and with strangers via online multiplayer – despite the game’s 

18+ rating 

Unfortunately, the gore and violence of Helldivers 2 (combined 

with its in-game purchases and the ability to play with             

unfamiliar people online) present significant online safety        

concerns for its younger players. This guide explores these          

issues in detail and advises on minimising the risks to children 

and young people. 

The information sheet is also published alongside this              

newsletter. 

 

Mr M Ambrose 

Deputy Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead 

https://www.eteach.com/careers/beechencliff/job/head-of-mathematics-1418244
https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/apprenticeship/1000248171
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JPwIf9tqntZH6Nhdq6xQGNtKsErVfKWQ/view?usp=sharing


LIBRARY NEWS 

Read to reduce stress and relax! 

You might be wondering how a simple act like reading can be such a stress-reduction 

superhero. Well, according to Psychology Today, even just six minutes of delving into an 

engaging book can zap your stress levels down by up to 68%!  

So at this busy time of year, don’t forget to take that book OUT of your bag and read for 

a few minutes each evening.  

 

Revision Guides 

We have a number of GCSE and A Level revision guides in the library for pupils to borrow. We are always 

happy to take donations of revision guides (once the pupils have finished using them!) to allow others to 

make use of them. 

 

Library Moved to Recital Room 

The library is being used as an exam centre so we have moved to the recital room in the music block. Boys 

will still be able to borrow and return books at break and lunchtime and can request specific books to be 

brought from the library.  

 

Homework Club in C3 

Mr Petrie will continue to run homework club in C3 (Computer Room 3). 

Homework club is open after school until 4.30pm (4pm on Friday).  

Boys are reminded to be quiet as the exams in the library may not have finished at 3.15. 

 

 

 

The library is for everyone. Keep reading! 

Laura Bridge lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk 

 

OVERDUE BOOKS! 

Pupils may borrow two books for up to three weeks. If you need longer to finish 

the book,  just pop into the library and ask the librarian to renew it. Please return 

any overdue books as soon as possible.  

Keep an eye out for emails from Libresoft. If you or your son gets an email from 

Libresoft but you think the book has been returned, please ask them to come to 

the library so we can sort that out. 

https://www.psychologytoday.com/us/blog/evolutionary-psychiatry/201111/the-healing-power-reading
mailto:lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk


Junior Maths Challenge 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Junior Maths Challenge is a national examination full of problem-solving questions which are          

designed to test the most able Mathematicians from years 7 and 8. The style of questions is quite different 

to the school based tests that the pupils are more familiar with. 

Of the three hundred and twenty thousand entries, Gold certificates were awarded to the top 5%, Silver 

awarded to the next 10% and Bronze to the next 25%.  

This year, 120 pupils from Beechen Cliff sat the same paper on 25th April. The photograph shows year 8 

taking the challenge in the sports hall, whilst year 7 did it in their Maths lessons. 

Top sets in year 7 achieved:  3 Gold, 10 Silver and 12 Bronze awards. 

Top sets in year 8 achieved: 10 Gold, 16 Silver and 21 Bronze. 

A fantastic achievement as always and our congratulations go to all those who participated.  

Special mention to the Gold achievers, (surname order): 

Joseph B (Yr7),  Reuben B,  Adam B,  William C,   William D, 

Calvin G,   Cyrus L,  Byron Ma,  Quintin RH (Yr7), Sebi S, 

Wren TL (Yr7)  James W,  Luka Y.  

 

European Round 

 

The best eight thousand students in the UK are all invited to participate in the follow-on European round, 

(or Kangaroo), which will take place later this year, on 11th June. 

Congratulations and our best wishes go to the following five year 8 boys, who all qualified for this year’s 

competition:  William C., James W., Byron Ma., Sebi S. and William D. 

 

Questions 

 

Here are three questions from this year’s 2024 paper:  easy, midd ling, and  hard! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The solutions and many other past papers, (includ ing video solutions for the first time this year), can be 

found at: Link or by Google Searching:  UKMT JMC papers and selecting the View Past Papers tab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr J Henly 

Maths Challenge Coordinator 

Food Technology 
 

This week, Year 11 have been combining their food knowledge with their enjoyment for eating it 

with edible revision. Students were given an 

answer or question and had to find the per-

son with the matching biscuit. When they 

had a correct match they could be eaten! 

 

Mrs Kathryn Gallagher 

Food Lead 

https://ukmt.org.uk/competition-papers/jsf/jet-engine:free-past-papers/tax/challenge-type:67/#free-past-paper-anchor


Fixtures for week commencing  13th May (correct at time of publication) 

Please visit Beechen Cliff Sports page  for up to date information 

 
Fixture 

Start time/
kick off Meet time Transport 

Finish/
Return time 

Monday 13th May 

U13a,b&c cricket v Dauntseys (a) 14:30  Coach-  

U15a&b cricket v KW (a) 14:45    

U14 tennis v KES (h) 16:30    

      

Tuesday 14th May 
U14a/b (mixed) cricket v Stonar (a) 14:00    

BANES Athletics @ Uni 12:30  Coach-  

      

Wednesday 15th 

May U13 cricket v Wellsway (a)     

      

Thursday 16th 

May 1st XI cricket v Prior (a) 15:30    

      

Friday 17th May      

PTA Notices  

https://www.schoolssports.com/school/default.asp?id=374


Extra Curricular Activities 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Activities  

A list of the Clubs and Activities for Terms 5 and 6 is available on the school website.  You can also 

follow this link 

  

Mr Kant Mann 

Assistant Headteacher 

USA Ski Trip 2025 

There are a couple of available places for the USA ski trip to New York, New 

Hampshire and Boston in February 2025. If you are interested, please contact Mr                

Macdonald. 
 

Mr  P Macdonald 

Trip Leader 

 

Kipling Charity Dodgeball  
 

Right at the start of this academic year, all Kipling tutor groups proposed a variety of different  charities to 

raise money for this year. They were shortlisted and put to the house council who chose the amazing charity 

of Cancer Research. This term, Kipling councillors met up to organise and run a charity event.  

 

On Thursday 8th May, a dodgeball tournament ran across both lunchtimes 

and all year groups.  Doughnuts, flapjacks, muffins and cakes were all sold 

outside in the glorious rare sunny weather.  

 

The Kipling counsellors did an outstanding job raising as much money as 

possible. This included  selling the sweet treats, refereeing the dodgeball 

games and raising awareness of the event.  

 

On the day, we raised over £100. The ParentPay link is still open if you 

wish to donate £1 to Cancer Research. The majority of donations that     

Cancer Research receives go towards ground-breaking  research. Thanks to 

this research, cancer survival is improving and has doubled over the past 

40 years in the UK. Today half of people diagnosed with cancer will         

survive their disease for ten years or more. 

 

Mr Utton 

Head of Kipling 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Extra-Curricular-Clubs-Activities-Terms-5-6.pdf


 

Activities Week 24 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are really excited as tomorrow our webpage with Activities Week 24 will go live with the       

options that we have available to those in Years 7, 8 and 9; it  promises to be a brilliant week. 

 

This year we have built upon the successes of the past and are offering a range of options as has 

been discussed previously.  This will mean there will be an element of choice, via a Google Form 

which will be sent to you on Monday via email at 17:00.  Boys will need to rank order their           

activities from most preferred to least with the cost and number of available places published  

within the booklets which will be on the website 

 

Those participating in the residential trips to Spain, Germany and Capel Curig will not need to 

complete the form as their activities last the duration of Activities Week and they have been         

automatically allocated to these in advance. 

 

Important information and key dates are as follows: 

 

 Friday 10th May - Webpage goes live, activities and options booklets are available 

 Please read the booklet and view what is on offer for your son during Activities           

Week 2024, discuss it with him and decide on a rank order of the activities from most       

preferred to least. 

 Week beginning Monday 13th May - Activities week assemblies with Years 7, 8 and 9 

 Monday 13th May - Activities week selection opens (17:00) please complete the Google 

Form that will arrive in your inbox that day, no payments are required at this time 

 Thursday 16th May (5pm) - Google Form closes and allocation process begins 

 Week beginning 20th June - Activity allocations are released and Parentpay opens 

 Monday 10th June (5pm) - Parentpay closes and payments must be complete 

 

If you do have any questions, please do let me know.  It promises to be an epic finish to an out-

standing year. 

 

 

KP Morris (he/him) 

Assistant Headteacher (Personal Development) 



The challenge 

To leave the main doors of Beechen Cliff at 16:00 on Friday 5th July, follow the route to the Kennet & Avon  

Canal and walk to Devizes on the towpath, camp overnight, then continue to the Parish Church at             

Hungerford and return to  Devizes camping overnight. Then on Sunday make your way back to Beechen 

Cliff School, arriving  by 16:00 to claim to be a Beechen Cliff Centurion. 

 

Why ? 

The Centurion Challenge has been an honourable      

tradition of Beechen Cliff School.  This year the        

challenge as ever will raise money  for various      

charities close to the heart of the pupils at Beechen 

Cliff School and assist with financing the extra-

curricular activities offered by the school, Last year  

we donated monies to Boys in Mind, Dorothy House, 

Macmillan Cancer Support, Julian House, Cancer       

Research UK, Forever Friends/Bath RUH. We also  

donated monies to the Canals and River Trust and St 

Lawrence Church, Hungerford.  

What you must do to take part… 

Scan the QR code or use this link to gain access 

https://forms.gle/o6x8WM4mVxnUH3gS9 ,  the        

Finance Office can then grant access to the Parent  Pay 

account enabling you to secure a place by paying the  

£95  entrance fee.  

 

Challenger numbers will capped this year at 100 with 

entries closing on Friday 7th June  So you will need to 

enter early to secure a place  close 4 weeks before the 

event-Friday 7th June. You need to enter early to       

secure a place. 

In previously years we encouraged pupils participating 

to also raise sponsorship and details on how to deposit 

Sponsorship monies raised will follow at a later date. 
 

All the Centurion Challengers will receive a Centurion 

Challengers ‘T’ Shirt, but only the finishers – the        

legionnaires who complete the challenge by 16:00 

hours on Sunday will receive a Centurion Challengers 

Tie. The names of the first three challengers to return 

will be immortalised on the Centurion Challengers  roll 

of honour! 

So, do you have what it takes to become a Beechen Cliff Centurion in 2024 ? 

In the event the Challenge is greatly oversubscribed then places will be allocated fairly across the year groups and some places will be 

allocated to Pupil Premium / Sixth Form Bursary students 

 

Richard Stewart 

Centurion Challenge Organiser 

Centurion Challenge 24 

100 miles in 48 hours 
16:00 Friday 5th July to 16:00 Sunday 7th July  

YEARS 9,10,11 & SIXTH FORM 

https://forms.gle/o6x8WM4mVxnUH3gS9


 

Enjoy the Outdoors but ‘Be Tick aware’ 
 
At this stage of the year through various outdoor activities many students will be in areas where 

they could pick up ticks.  These  insects are in great abundance this year. They are parasitic and take 

blood from their host. They are normally easy to remove with a tick remover and are quite common. 

However they can carry Lyme disease, which if untreated is extremely dehabilitating. The incidence 

of this disease is on the rise so here is some advice on what to look out for. Further details are           

available from this website: http://www.lymediseaseaction.org.uk/about-ticks/ 

 

The rash is very distinctive and looks like a 

target or dart board. Please consult your        

doctor if you see this.. In people of colour, the 

rash may appear more like a bruise.  

More information  

For more information, search for the phrases ‘ticks’ 

and ‘Lyme disease’ on these websites:  

www.nhs.uk www.gov.uk   

www.gov.uk/government/collections/lyme-disease-

guidance-data-and-analysis 

 www.nhs.uk/conditions/lyme-disease/ www.nhs.uk/

conditions/tick-borne-encephalitis/  

http://www.lymediseaseaction.org.uk/about-ticks/
http://www.nhs.uk
http://www.gov.uk
http://www.gov.uk/government/collections/lyme-disease-guidance-data-and-analysis
http://www.gov.uk/government/collections/lyme-disease-guidance-data-and-analysis
http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/lyme-disease/
http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/tick-borne-encephalitis/
http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/tick-borne-encephalitis/


 

 
STUDENTS ARE INVITED TO 
WEAR AN ITEM OF GREEN 
CLOTHING ON THURSDAY 

16TH OF MAY IN SUPPORT OF 
THE MENTAL HEALTH          

FOUNDATION. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

One of the most important things we can do to help protect our    

mental health is regular movement. Our bodies and our minds are 

connected. Looking after ourselves physically also helps us prevent 

problems with our mental health. 

Movement is a great way to enhance our wellbeing. Even a short burst of 

10 minutes’ brisk walking can boost our mood and increase our mental 

alertness and energy. Movement helps us feel better about our bodies and 

improve self-esteem. It can also help reduce stress and anxiety and help 

us to sleep better. 

If you’d like to get moving more, this weeks theme of the week will give 
you some ideas to get started as well as tips on how to get the best         

mental health benefit from the movement you’re doing. 

 

 

 

Theme of the Week 

‘movement:moving more  for our mental 

health’ 



 

http://www.offtherecord-banes.co.uk/
http://www.kooth.com/
http://www.themix.org.uk/
http://www.samaritans.org/
http://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/camhs
http://www.youngminds.org.uk/


Starting a conversation with your child about their feelings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Talking to your child about how they’re feeling can be hard. You might feel like you don’t know 

where to start or when a ‘good time’ to talk is. 
 

By taking 20 minutes to do an activity you both enjoy, you can create a relaxed space for getting the 

conversation started. The Mental Health charity ‘YoungMinds’ has produced a fantastic guide to 

conversation starters and shared activities tailored to both younger children and teenagers. We        

invite you to look at these as they may well provide you with some helpful ideas for how to               

encourage your child to ‘open up’ about their feelings if they are struggling to talk. 
 

Talking About Mental Health With Your Child | Young Minds 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/how-to-talk-to-your-child-about-mental-health/ 

As always, if you feel that you feel your child is struggling with their mental wellbeing, please do 

get in touch with your child’s tutor, Head of Year or a member of the Pastoral Team.   Please           

remember that we are able to offer your son or daughter support in school. 
 

The Wellbeing Team 

MANAGING STRESS WORKSHOP 

Boys in Mind are running a local event on  Saturday 11th May at 

the Oriel Hall in Larkhall, Bath.We are running a short informal 

workshop led by Jim Cumpson who heads Boys in Mind and who 

also teaches at Beechen Cliff with 30 years' experience teaching 

(including PSHE,  pastoral care and mentoring). 

We will be asking young people to share what works for them to 

cope with exam nerves and pressure and giving some of our own 

tips on   wellbeing, diet, relaxation, the importance of sleep, etc. 

The session runs 11am-12.15pm, is FREE and refreshments will be 

provided! The workshop is open to ALL students from Year 7     

upwards, with a focus on Year 10 and Year 11.  

 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/how-to-talk-to-your-child-about-mental-health/
https://boysinmind.co.uk/


Community Links 

We are happy to promote local businesses and community events. Please note these are not the                     

responsibility of Beechen Cliff School.  



See Nurry Lee in Concert 

Bath Concert Pianist and Carnegie Hall performer Nurry Lee. Nurry is a fantastic artist and is putting on a concert as 

part of the Bath Fringe Festival. 

NETBALL PERFORMANCE CAMP 



 



BANES Library Events happening this month that are suitable for ages 12 – 18.   You can also visit our Virtual           

Library to find out more about what’s happening this month in libraries https://baneslibraries.co.uk/events/category/

events/ 

https://baneslibraries.co.uk/events/category/events/
https://baneslibraries.co.uk/events/category/events/


Junior Squash 

We have a qualified coach on a Saturday morning  offering a ‘mini’ ses-
sion for juniors  aged up to 11 from 0915 until 1000 and a Junior session 
for those above the age of 11 from 1015 until 1130.  

This is open to everyone whether they are  members or not although 
there is an extra charge for non members. 

Andy Rogers 

Squash Secretary 

Lansdown Club 

https://www.lansdownclub.co.uk/
squash/ 

Link to website 

https://www.lansdownclub.co.uk/squash/
https://www.lansdownclub.co.uk/squash/
https://www.theaceway.co.uk/





